
 
 

 

June 6, 2016 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

[APPROVAL BY MAIL]: BUILDING RESILIENCE OF MOZAMBIQUE’S POWER SECTOR 

THROUGH PRIVATE SECTOR INVESTMENT (PPCR) (IFC) 

 

Comments Received from the United States   



 

Dear Mafalda,  
 
Many thanks for the opportunity to review this project.  We would appreciate a few further 
details, as outlined below, before proceeding.   
 

1. What is the replication potential of the project?   
2. More information on the resilience impacts of the project would be helpful.  How 

resilient to climate change impacts is the project itself? How will the resilience of 
affected communities (can IFC be more specific about expected beneficiaries) be 
enhanced?    

3. What is the likely category of this project?  What is the likelihood that it would be 
category A?   

 
Thanks,  
 
Katie Berg 
U.S. Treasury Department 
 


